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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 

Subject : Fatal Traffic Collision 

Contact : For additional information contact Investigator Scot Martin at (310) 379-

2477 ext. 3862. 

 

 

On April 8, 2024, at approximately 4:59 a.m., the driver of a vehicle traveling 

southbound on Pacific Coast Highway lost control of the vehicle and collided with a tree 

near the intersection of Vincent Street. 

 

Emergency services responded and located the unresponsive female driver, who was 

pronounced deceased by paramedics from the Redondo Beach Fire Department.  The 

name of the driver is being withheld pending notification to next of kin.   

 

Members of Redondo Beach Police Department’s Fatal Accident Investigation Team are 

investigating the collision.  Both directions of Pacific Coast Highway, between Diamond 

Street and Emerald Street, will be closed until further notice and motorists are advised to 

avoid the area.   

 

This collision is still under investigation and the police department is requesting anyone 

who has information or who may have seen this collision to contact Investigator Scot 

Martin at (310) 379-2477 ext. 3862.   

 

This press release was prepared by Captain Michael Martinez.     

 

 

 

 


